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DISPLACED TEGARU RELIEF FUND RECEIVES A DONATION FROM ETHIOPIAN 

TIGRAY COMMUNITY IN MINNESOTA 

Katy, TX. (November 26, 2018)-Displaced Tegaru Relief Fund is pleased to announce it has received 

$8,170.15 donation from Ethiopian Tigray Community in Minnesota. These funds will support the 

Displaced Tegaru Relief Fund’s initiative to support internally displaced Tigrayans from various 

parts of Ethiopia. 

 

Displaced Tegaru Relief Fund was established by a coalition of young Diaspora Tegaru 

professionals, working together to provide relief to the thousands of Tigrayans that have been 

internally displaced throughout Ethiopia due to the ongoing ethnically motivated attacks against 

persons of Tigrayan roots. 

 

Ethiopian Tigray Community of Minnesota answered our call to stand in solidarity and help the 

victims of ethnic induced displaced Tegaru. They have raised $8170.15 and deposited to Displaced 
Tegaru Relief Fund Wells Fargo Bank account on November 21, 2018.  

 

Displaced Tegaru Relief Fund Committee would like to appreciate Ethiopian Tigray Community of 

Minnesota’s leadership team, including Mr. Mersea Kidan, and organizers for their exemplary work 
in mobilizing their community members to support this initiative.  
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